[bookmark: _GoBack]The University of Holguín Cuba, in collaboration with international partners, announces its annual conference combining WEFLA* (International Conference on Foreign Languages, Communication, and Culture) with SECAN (International Seminar on Canadian Studies) in hybrid format from April 27–29, 2022. 

The deadline for abstract submission is February 15. 

Information on the conference and abstract submission can be found at http://wefla.org.

Please let Jeff Tennant (jtennant@uwo.ca) know if you would like to participate and whether you are, like him, contemplating attending in person if the public health situation evolves favourably. There is traditionally some flexibility around the abstract submission deadline, but our Cuban partners would like an idea of numbers as soon as possible.


*Historically, an acronym for “Workshop on English as a Foreign Language” but the thematic areas have broadened considerably.


